

Mr. Richard L. Thurston c/o Duane Morris LLP 1540 Broadway New York NY 10036-4086 United State of America

December 3, 2019

Dear Mr. Thurston,

I have pleasure in referring to the WIPO Symposium on Trade Secrets and Innovation which took place at the headquarters of the World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO) in Geneva, on November 25 and 26, 2019, during which you participated as a speaker.

I should like to take this opportunity to express my sincere appreciation for your valuable contribution to the Symposium.

I look forward to working with you in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

Marco Alemán

Director

Patent Law Division